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July 24, 2024 
 
 
 
Representative Ernie Otten, Chair 
Government Operations and Audit Committee 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
Dear Chairman Otten, 
 
The Bureau of Human Resources and Administration is scheduled to present the annual report of 
compiled authorizations (waivers) at the July 31, 2024 Government Operations and Audit Committee 
meeting. Historically, we present on a fiscal year basis. This past October, we presented the compiled 
waivers for FY23; we had received four. In FY24, no waivers were submitted, therefore we have nothing 
to report for this past fiscal year.  
 
We generally expect a fairly small number of waivers due to the parameters set forth in statute as to 
when a waiver is required. Mallori Barnett will plan to be at the July 31 meeting, unless you feel there is 
no need to appear due to the lack waivers to present. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. 
 
Respectfully, 

 

 
Darin R. Seeley, Commissioner 
Bureau of Human Resources and Administration 
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